
City of Baxter 

Regular Board Meeting and Public Hearing 

 

The City of Baxter Board of Mayor and Aldermen will have a public hearing on Thursday, 
September 14th, 2017 at 5:45 p.m. at Baxter Visitor’s Center, 216 Broad Street to solicit 
comments from the public on the annexation and plan of services of 6197 Nashville Hwy, 
Baxter, TN owned by Roberta Hawn.  A regular scheduled board meeting will be held at 
 6:00 p.m.  The public is invited to attend. 
 
 
Sharon Carlile 
City Recorder 
 

 

 


